
999 hotline service affected

     As the Police Headquarters was surrounded by protestors with roads
obstructed in the vicinity, a total of 28 calls of 999 hotline in Wan Chai
District could not be immediately handled as at 3.35pm today (June 21). Extra
resources were deployed and Police service of Wan Chai District was delayed
as a result. Police hereby appeal to all to leave the scene as soon as
possible so that the normal operation of 999 service can be resumed.
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